
GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE 

MEGHALAYA :: SHILLONG 

CIRCULAR NO. 53/2012 

In a meeting held on 17.01.2012 of senior officers, chaired by the Director 

General of Police, Meghalaya the subject of Police Personnel occupying Govt. 

quarters on their transfer and posting to other Units was discussed. After a 

detailed discussion it has been decided that the Police Personnel who are 

transferred to other Districts and Units should vacate the Government 

accommodation within one month of release from their Units or District, 

subject to the condition that Police Personnel whose children's academic 

session is in progress, when the transfer order is notified, shall vacate the 

quarters as soon as the current academic session is completed. 

 

 

Sd/- 
Director General of Policed, 

Meghalaya, Shillong. 

 
Memo No. MS/IX-24/Vol.III/84-A Dated : Shillong, the 2nd February, 2012. 

 


